
Teresa Griffin-Muir 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Vice-présidente des Affaires réglementaires 

MTS Allstream Inc. 
 

 

Sent by e-mail to procedure@crtc.gc.ca
 
 
7 March 2006  
 
Ms. Diane Rhéaume  
Secretary-General  
Canadian Radio-Television and  

Telecommunications Commission  
Ottawa, ON,   K1A 0N2  
 
 
Dear Ms. Rhéaume:  
 
Subject:  Commission File:  8665-C12-200601626 

Telecom Public Notice CRTC 2006-4: Proceeding to establish 
a national do not call list framework and to review the telemarketing rules  
 

1. MTS Allstream Inc. (MTS Allstream) is in receipt of the Commission’s letter dated 

6 March 2006 regarding a letter dated 2 March 2006 from the Public Interest Advocacy 

Centre (PIAC) requesting an extension of time for interested parties to file comments in 

the above-named proceeding to 2 April 2006.  

2. MTS Allstream has registered as an interested party in this proceeding and supports an 

extension being extended to all parties in order to prepare more thorough comments on 

the significant issues in this proceeding.   

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 
For Teresa Griffin-Muir 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc John Lawford, PIAC 
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